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Dear Hampton High Parents and Community, 

As principal of Hampton High School, it is my pleasure to welcome back everyone for another 
great year at Hampton.  On behalf of the entire Hampton Faculty and Staff, we are excited to 
have our students back in our classrooms and hallways filling them with energy and enthusiasm 
for learning.   

Our district, through the leadership of our Superintendent Dr. Davis and the School Board, has 
outlined three strategic priorities for this school year which are: 

 Unify Henry County around excellence in public education  
 Strengthen our core business of student learning 
 Ensure a high performing environment for all students 

 
Hampton stands ready to support these priorities by ensuring our teachers are focused on the 
new Henry Learning and Teaching Standards (HTLS) and using the Henry Learning Progressions 
(HLP).  Our teachers will spend time weekly unpacking these standards in their Professional 
Learning Communities (PLC’s).  During this focused planning time, they will be analyzing current 
assessments to guide them in creating engaging and digitally rich lessons that are focused and 
personalized to ensure our students are actively engaged in the HTLS.  Additionally, our 
teachers will meet with and support students as they develop personal learning goals to ensure 
growth and improvement. 
 
As you can see, we have had a very busy summer planning for this coming school year and are 
ready and eager to guide and learn alongside your students.  It is truly a privilege and honor 
that you have trusted us with your students.  Furthermore, we love being a part of this 
community where parents, teachers, and students care for each other and strive to build 
positive relationships that support the academic and social/emotional growth of our students.  
Our ultimate goal is ensuring our students are college and career ready!   
 
Please feel free to contact me at 770-946-7461 or at mgore@henry.k12.ga.us.  Once again, 
welcome back!  It is going to be another GREAT year! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Martin Gore 
Principal 
Hampton High School 

                   Michelle Huffman 
                   Assistant Principal 
 
                      Jessica Morgan 
                   Assistant Principal 
 
                        Robert Sims 
                   Assistant Principal 
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